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My husband, David Rowling, who does not use email, has asked me to forward the attached
comments to you.
 
Joanna Rowling

mailto:sap@leeds.gov.uk

21A Manor Crescent


Pool in Wharfedale

Otley

West Yorkshire

LS21 1ND

Comments on the Leeds Site Allocations Plan, November 2015


I live in Pool-in-Wharfedale and I am worried about the developments around Pool, in Otley, Bramhope and at the Airport.


The traffic on the A658 and A659 is already at saturation point. More large-scale development in the area would make travel through the village impossible. A full review and major restructuring of the whole road network must be carried out before there is any more development.


The sewage works at Arthington overflows already. A new sewage works is needed before any more building is done in Pool or Bramhope.


As a farmer, I am very concerned about prime agricultural land being taken for major building projects. Once this land is taken, it is taken for ever, and our children and grandchildren run the risk of going hungry. I think that the greenfield sites in Pool should be kept in the Green Belt, to give the land the protection it needs.


David Rowling


15.11.2015





